
Are You Ticked? Support Catholic Education 

 

 

 
Like many Catholics, you may be surprised to find out that you are not registered as a Separate 
(Catholic) School Supporter, but rather, as a Public School Supporter. 
 
By directing your tax support to the Separate School System: 

- You may vote for Separate School Trustees in Municipal elections (October 22, 2018) 
- Your children may attend Catholic elementary schools 
- You show your support for the Catholic school system 

To verify that you are an English Separate (Catholic) School Supporter, check the assessment section of 
your Tax Bill or Property Assessment Notice. To register as a Separate (Catholic) School Supporter or 
change your Direction of School Support, please contact the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board 
Admissions Department at 905-890-0708 ext. 24512 or admissions@dpcdsb.org. 
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